
Do  You  Know  What  Your
Religion Is Teaching?

religion-news we answer all
scriptural questions

with scripture
Read the news; we show the

Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh has the best reference of
any bible I know, and is used exclusively in

this article unless otherwise specified. It has
the Sacred Names restored, which were replaced
with titles such as Lord and God, under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic

Church) in all versions, such as the King James
version.

Isayah 34:16 — Search out The Book of Yahweh,
and read. Not one of these will be neglected.
For it is written: Yahweh is their shepherd;
for His mouth has commanded it, and His spirit

has gathered them.

 

Do You Know

What Your Religion

Is Teaching?

 

We get letters almost every day from people. Many times even
preachers will say, “I didn’t know my bible said that.” They
are so surprised that their bible condemns the activities
followed by their religions, and the warning is given of being
destroyed in hell fire.

 

Each Sunday morning the preacher/priest enters the stage with
a bible in one hand, pretending to preach the scriptures in
that bible; but he/she is not.
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Yahweh, the Creator of the heavens and the earth, had His
sacred scriptures written, forbidding any change, and they
show that anyone who would take the liberty to change them
would bring a curse upon himself of eternal death.

 

Your bible warns you, “do not follow the teachings of the
4,199 God worshiping religions all teaching lies”.

 

I Yahchanan 2:4

He who says: I know Him, but does not keep His laws, is a
liar, and the truth is not in him.

 

It Is Written,

It Can’t Be Changed

 

Revelation 22:12-21

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the city.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the



root and the offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

17 And the Spirit and the brides, say: Come! And let him who
hears, say: Come! And let him who is thirsty come. And whoever
will, let him take the water of life freely.

18 For I testify to everyone who hears the words of the
prophecy of this Book: If any man will add to these things, it
will come to pass that he will add to himself the plagues that
are written in this Book:

19 And if any man will take away from the words of the Book of
this prophecy, it will come to pass that he will take away his
part out of The Book of Life, and out of Yahweh Shammah, and
from the things which are written in this Book.

20 He Who testifies these things, says: Surely I come quickly!
HalleluYahweh! Let this be so! Come, Yahshua Messiah.

21 The love of our King, Yahshua Messiah, be with you all.
HalleluYahweh!

 

Read verse 14 again. All of the versions of The Book of Yahweh
say commandments, referring to the ten commandments.

Revelation 22:14

Blessed are those who keep His laws, that they will have right
to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates into
the city.

 

Notice, Yahshua did not say if you keep some of the ten
commandments, He said, blessed is he who keeps them all.

 



Read:

Yahaqob (James) 2:10-11

10 For whoever keeps the whole law, and yet offends (practices
breaking) in one commandment, he is guilty of all.

11 For He Who said: Do not commit adultery, also said: Do not
murder. Now if you do not commit adultery, yet you do murder,
you have become a transgressor of the laws.

 

Yahshua will say to him in that day:

Mattithyah 7:21-23

21 Not everyone who says to Me; Teacher! Teacher! will enter
into the Kingdom of Yahweh, but only he who does the will of
My Father Who is in heaven.

22 Many will say to Me in that day; Teacher! Teacher! Have we
not prophesied in Your Name, and cast out demons in Your Name,
and in Your Name performed many wonderful works?

23 But then I will declare to them; I never knew you. Get away
from Me, you who practice iniquity.

 

The Ten Commandments are found in:

Exodus 20:1-17

1 And Yahweh spoke all these words, saying:

2 I am Yahweh your Heavenly Father Who brought you out of the
land of Egypt, out of the house of bondage.

3 You shall have no hinder Gods (elohim) at all. They are in
opposition against Me.



4 You shall not offer yourselves to; serve or worship, any God
(el, teraph), or any form of anything in heaven above, or on
the earth beneath, or in the waters below.

5 You shall not bow down to them nor serve them; for I, Yahweh
your Father, am a Heavenly Father Who is zealous for My House.
The sexual sins of the fathers will be on the children to the
third and fourth generation of those who transgress My laws
and change them.

6 But I will show My love to thousands who love Me by keeping
My laws.

7 You shall not take the Name of Yahweh your Heavenly Father
to bring it to nothing, for Yahweh will not hold him guiltless
who brings dishonor upon or profanes His Name.

8 Remember the Sabbath day, to keep it sacred.

9 Six days you shall labor and do all your work,

10  But the seventh day is the Sabbath of Yahweh your Heavenly
Father. Therefore, in it you shall do only the work of Yahweh:
you, and your wife, and your son, and your daughter, and your
manservant, and your maidservant, and your cattle, and the
stranger who dwells within your gates.

11  For in six days Yahweh made the heavens and the earth, the
sea, and all that is in them; and ceased from this work on the
seventh day. Therefore, Yahweh  blessed the Sabbath day, and
did righteous works on it.

12  Honor your father and your mother, so your days will be
long upon the land which Yahweh your Father is giving you.

13  You shall not murder.

14  You shall not commit adultery.

15  You shall not steal.



16  You shall not bear false testimony against your neighbor.

17  You shall not covet; lust after, your neighbor’s house;
you shall not covet your neighbor’s wife, nor his manservant,
nor his maidservant, nor his ox, nor his donkey, nor anything
that belongs to your neighbor.

 

Did you notice that one of the ten is the Commandment to keep
the seventh day Sabbath with Yahweh?

 

The seventh day Sabbath is not the first day of the week, it
is the seventh day of the week. Sunday, the first day of the
week, is the day commanded by the Roman Catholic Church—the
Vatican—to be their day of worship of their sun God Baal/Lord.

 

If you read what is written in the bible, you will not find a
command to keep Sunday, the first day of the week, but you
will find what you just read:

Exodus 20:8-11

8 Remember the Sabbath day, to keep it sacred.

9 Six days you shall labor and do all your work,

10  But the seventh day is the Sabbath of Yahweh your Heavenly
Father. Therefore, in it you shall do only the work of Yahweh:
you, and your wife, and your son, and your daughter, and your
manservant, and your maidservant, and your cattle, and the
stranger who dwells within your gates.

11  For in six days Yahweh made the heavens and the earth, the
sea, and all that is in them; and ceased from this work on the
seventh day. Therefore, Yahweh  blessed the Sabbath day, and
did righteous works on it.



 

Read the words spoken to you by Yahweh in:

Isayah 58:13-14

13 If you turn away your foot from breaking the Sabbath: from
doing your pleasure; your own business, your own pleasure, on
My sacred day, and call the Sabbath a delight; the sacred day
of Yahweh honorable, and will honor Him by not doing your own
ways, nor finding your own pleasure, nor engaging in idle
conversation:

14 Then you will find your joy in Yahweh; and I will cause you
to ride on the high places of the earth, and feed you with the
heritage of Yahaqob your father—for the mouth of Yahweh has
spoken it.

 

4,199 Religions

In This Generation

 

Are you one of them? Your bible says the whole world is
deceived by Satan.

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

 

Yes, Satan, through the religion that sits on seven hills,
changed the whole world by changing the sacred Laws of Yahweh.



 

It is called sin.

Sin is the practice of breaking Yahweh’s laws.
Sin puts the mark of the beast upon the world of 4,199
religions.
Sin is the cause of the coronavirus plague and the six
others of the seven last plagues.

 

Read what sin is:

I Yahchanan 3:4-12

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the laws; for sin is
the transgression of the laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

11 For this is the message that you heard from the beginning,



that we should love one another.

12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were righteous.

 

Did you get that?

 

Verse 4: sin is the practice of breaking one or more of
Yahweh’s laws.

 

When you refuse to keep the ten commandments, you do not have
the seal/mark of Yahweh. You have the mark of the beast. The
beast is the religion that sits on seven hills.

 

Read on:

Revelation 9:4

And it was commanded them that they should not hurt the grass
of the earth, neither any green thing, nor any tree—but only
those men who do not have the seal (mark) of Yahweh in their
foreheads.

 

Did you notice the seal/mark of Yahweh is Yahweh’s Sabbaths?

Exodus 31:13

Speak  also  to  the  children  of  Israyl,  saying;  Surely  My
Sabbaths you shall keep, for they are signs between Me and you
throughout your generations, that you will know that I am
Yahweh Who sanctifies you, and makes you righteous.



 

Did you notice the word sanctified? Those who are sanctified
by Yahweh cannot be touched by the seven last plagues. Only
those who have the mark of the beast can.

Revelation 16:2

And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his
likeness.

 

The Roman Catholic Church—the Vatican—that sits on seven hills
changed Yahweh’s laws in the minds of the people.

Daniyl 7:11, 23-25

11 I beheld, then, because of the voice of the great words
which the horn spoke; I beheld until the beast was slain, and
his body destroyed, and given to the burning flame.

23 This is what he said; The fourth beast will be the fourth
kingdom upon earth, which will be different from all other
kingdoms, and will devour the whole earth, and will tread it
down, and break it in pieces.

24 And the ten horns out of this kingdom are ten kings that
will arise; and another will rise after them; and he will be
different from the first ones, and he will subdue three kings.

25 And he will speak great words against Yahweh, and will wear
out; mentally attack to cause to fall away, the Saints of
Yahweh, and think to change times; Yahweh’s Feast Days, and
laws; and they will be given into his hand until a time, and
times, and the dividing of time.

 



Verse 11: the Quartet gets its authority from the religion
that sits on seven hills.

 

She is the one that changed Yahweh’s laws and brought the
seven last plagues in this generation.

 

It is written:

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass as Yahweh’s judgment pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  laws,  changed  the
ordinance,  and  broken  the  everlasting  covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the
inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

Verses  5-6:  Did  you  notice  the  cause  for  the  seven  last



plagues? Did you notice the cause for the coronavirus?

 

Read again, and notice the cause:

Isayah 24:5-6

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  laws,  changed  the
ordinance,  and  broken  the  everlasting  covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the
inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

What can you do?

Acts 3:19

Repent therefore, and be converted, that your sins can be
blotted  out;  that  times  of  refreshing  can  come  from  the
Presence of Yahweh.

 

Notice: repent and convert. Repent of what? Sin!

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the laws; for sin is
the transgression of the laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.



 

Now read the Savior’s words:

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the city.

 

In the Last Days,

The House of Yahweh

 

The House of Yahweh, only, will teach Yahweh’s way.

 

Prophecy shows only in the last days will The House of Yahweh
be established.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the last days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.



2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob, and He will teach us of His ways, and we
will walk in His paths. Because the laws will depart from
Zion, and the word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

The last days is the end.

Mattithyah 24:3

Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and the end of the ages?

 

The last days is the generation of the nuclear bombs that will
darken the sun and burn the earth.

Mattithyah 24:29

Immediately, but after the great tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

 

The nuclear bomb began this generation, starting in the year
1934.

 



Check us out. We are here.

 

Read also:

I Yahchanan 3:13

Do not marvel, my brothers, if the world hates you.

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

True Ahab,

Yisrayl Hawkins

YahwehsBranch.com


